

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin



11th January 2021

Dear families,

Access to additional mobile phone data to support your child's remote learning.

If your household does not have broadband at home to support your child's remote learning and you cannot meet the cost of additional data on your or their mobile phone to access digital learning, you may be eligible for additional data at no cost if your mobile phone network provider is one of the following: Three, Smarty, Virgin Mobile, EE, Tesco Mobile, Sky Mobile and O2. This additional data will allow you to connect other devices to the internet via the mobile phone so your child can access their remote learning.

If you meet the above criteria, the school can make this application for you or your child on the completion and return of the attached form. If you wish to proceed with such an application, please also read the privacy statement below, provided in compliance with data protection legislation.

Privacy statement

- 1. For the purposes of data protection, I need to let you know that the Department for Education (DfE) is running the Mobile Network Offer through schools and their trusts or local authorities.
- 2. If the offer is taken up by an adult account holder, the school or social care team will share the account holder's name and mobile phone details with the DfE, who will share these with the relevant mobile network operator.
- 3. The mobile network operator will use that information to increase the data available for the account holder's mobile device, as long as they qualify for the offer.
- 4. The adult account holder's personal data is only shared with their mobile network operator for the purposes of the offer. No names of children or other adults, other than adult account holder, are shared with the DfE or the mobile network operator.
- 5. No personal information will be shared with the DfE if you do not want to take up the offer.
- 6. If you want to know more about how your personal information will be used before you take up the offer, we can send that to you first.
- 7. If you decide to take up the offer, you'll get a text message from the Department for Education with more information about your data protection rights. Further details can be accessed at https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/increasing-mobile-data/privacy-notice

Yours sincerely

Miss K Martin

Head of School





Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

01797 228695 pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin

If you wish the school to apply for additional data on your behalf or that of your child, please complete the information below and return the completed form to office@primary.co.uk

Name of Pupil.

Year Group.

Confirmation that you do not have fixed broadband at home.

Confirmation that you cannot afford additional data for the mobile phone for which the request is being made.

Confirmation that you have had the privacy notice in the accompanying letter.

Name of mobile phone account holder.

Number of mobile phone device.

Circle which network provider you belong to · Three, · Smarty, · Virgin Mobile, · EE, · Tesco Mobile, · Sky Mobile · O2.

Indicate whether your mobile phone is on contract or pay as you go.